Resource Group

Hello Saginaw County!

Davey Resource Group will be in your area working with Consumers Energy to conduct
electrical grid verification to ensure your community has quality electrical service. Field members will
be verifying utility poles and at times may need to access private property to check meters. This will
take between 3 to 15 minutes in order for us to log information, tag each pole with a unigue 1D
number, and in certain circumstances, check electrical meters. We also will be verifying the
underground electrical infrastructure which requires us to be in an area with our DRG trucks for a
period of time. We will only be collecting and updating electrical infrastructure information and are not

involved in tree removal or tree trimming.

Our promise to your community is to stay in the right-of-way as much as possible when
checking electric meters and other electrical infrastructure. DRG employees will possess a letter of
authority and can be identified through our neon vests, hard hats, and DRG trucks.We ask that you
please inform your community members of our project and if you have any questions, concerns, or
compliments related to our work please call me directly at 330-474-9251.

Sincerely,

We look forward to working in your areal




